
Dear Friends and Family, 

As many of you know I have had the joy of serving
on Summer Staff Team at Lake Lundgren Bible
Camp in Pembine, WI the last few years. LLBC has
had a lasting impact on my relationship with
Christ and my life. After graduating from the
University of Minnesota, I was unsure of what my
next step was. Through prayer and petition, the
Lord has put it on my heart to return this fall as a
Program Intern. Over the year, my role will
include helping plan and run program actives for
retreats and summer camp, as well as
maintaining camps faculties. Along with my job I will be taking an intern course with 
curriculum focused on mentorship, learning sound doctrine, and cultivating ministry skills. I am
so excited for the year ahead and all God has planned, and I cannot wait to share it with you all! 

For those who may not know, my paychecks are made possible through financial donors. Camp
chooses to operate this way so we can keep cost lower, allowing families to attend and
experience the gospel. If you feel led to give, there are two ways to donate: 

1.By Check – Make checks payable to LLBC, with my name designated in the envelope.
2.Online Giving - https://llbc.org/support/ 

Along with financial support, I would love support through prayer. Prayer is crucial to God’s
mission here at camp. If willing, here are some ways you can pray for myself and the rest of the
staff: 

Camp and individual staff members would be able to meet their financial goals this upcoming year.
This year would provide clarity on what the next steps are for me after. As well as wisdom for this
year on staff.

Your generous support enables me to do the work God has called me to do at LLBC. Thank you for
being a part of my life and the work God is doing. I will be sending out letters periodically
throughout the next year to all my supporters with ministry updates, photos, and financial
updates. 

“Let us run with perseverance the race marked out for us, fixing our eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and
perfecter of faith. For the joy set before him he endured the cross, scorning its shame, and sat down at the
right hand of the throne of God.”     
 - Hebrews 12:1-2

In Christ, 
Sydney

SNAIL MAIL: 
N18250 Lake Lane
Pembine, WI 54156
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